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21 September 2016 Reg. No. W0265-01

Notification under Section 42(11)(e)(iii)of the Waste Management Act 1996 as amended (The Act).

Dear Director of Services, Planning

I refer to our previous notification to you requesting comments in relation to a licence application
received from Clashford Recovery Facility Limited in respect of their facility located at Naul
Townland, Naul, Co. Meath, Licence Reg. No. W0265-01.

I also refer to your response of the 26 November 2014, which has been noted.

Please note that the EIS submitted as part of the licence application was one that was requested by the
Agency in accordance with Section 42(1I)(b) of the Act.

In accordance with Section 42(1I)(e)(iii) of the Act, you are asked to have regard to the following:

1. Please state whether the section 261 registration, particularly condition 16, constitutes
planning permission to fill the quarried void in the manner outlined in the licence application
and previously authorised by Meath County Council.

2. The licence application documentation specifies various site boundaries for the facility, as
shown in the enclosed extract from Figure No. B.2.2 dated 16/03/16.

o Please state which if any of the following areas outlined in figure B.2.2 was subject to
the Section 261 Registration (file ref. number QY/36):

- the area referred to as “2009 Application area (c. 20.8 ha)”; or
- the area referred to as “Application Area (c. 22.6 ha)”.

o If none, please provide information on the site boundary associated with the Section
261 Registration.

3. In relation to Meath County Council’s submission dated 23 October 2015 on the licence
application which states that areas outside of the area of the waste facility permit have been
used as fill, please state whether this deposited material is still in place or has been removed

@



and re-deposited within the permit area. If the deposit remains outside the waste facility
permit area, please state whether this area is outside of the area authorised by planning
permission.

A copy of the application submitted by the applicant and associated correspondence are available for
inspection by you on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie.

You are requested to respond to the Agency within 2 weeks of receipt of this notice and furnish any
observations your authority has in relation to the licence application.

Where it is intended to submit additional documentation with your observations, it would be much
appreciated if you could include an electronic copy of all documents in pdf format on a CD ROM in
order to facilitate the publishing of your observations and attachments to the Agency’s website.

The application is being processed by the Agency and your observations, if any, will be considered as

part of the licence application assessment process. You will be notified of the proposed determination
in due course.

Yours sincerely,

P

Ewa Babiarczyk

Inspector

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability

Copied to: Director of Services, Environment, Meath County Council, for the attention of Mr Larry
Whelan and Mr James McCaldin



nlnd !"
‘ll.ll‘kl- oy

Asepunog
S WOL WG =

IBM T o
saouspisey

(ey pee sldysisumo
sweanddy ]

(eygoza) ,__
®asy uoneoyddy 8002 1. S

(2 g2z 0)eary vogeayddy [

v

Y,
91/€0/91 payep T°7'd "ON 2In31{ woy

vRNXT ‘[oug






